PUBLIC NOTICE

SWINDON BOROUGH COUNCIL

SECTION 14 - THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

BROOME MANOR  LANE, SWINDON
This Order is being introduced for SBC RESURFACING WORKS and will impose a prohibition of driving on Broome Manor Lane north of the M4 overbridge.
Traffic to be diverted via B4005 Hodson Road, B4005 Brimble Hill, B4005 Marlborough Road, A4361 Swindon Road, A4361 Croft Road, B4006 Pipers Way, B4006 Marlborough Road and vice versa.
The Order comes into force on the 18 August 2025 for 12 months but works are expected to take place between 18 to 29 August 2025.
Strategic Transport 
18 July 2025
For further information please contact NetworkCoordination@swindon.gov.uk  quoting reference STR001164
For more details of road works and road closure around the Borough please visit one.network 
